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Monday 15th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the Summer 1 term for Nursery! We hope you and your families are all 

doing great and you all enjoyed your Easter holidays. 

Our topic for this half term is ‘Our Wonderful World!’ 

We will start this half term by learning about plants. We will discover plants that we can see 

around Nursery. The children will create seed packets and flowers to include in our role play 

area which will be a garden centre. We will create plant collages, paintings and drawings.  

We will read stories such as Jack and the Beanstalk and then retell these stories using props 

and speech. The children will be able to create their own beanstalks using different materials 

of their choice.  

We will experience growing our own plants by planting sunflowers, runner beans and 

potatoes! The children will learn and discover what plants need to help them to grow and 

how we can look after them.   

After looking at plants and our lovely natural environment we will move on to discuss the 

things that live in our environment, focusing on minibeasts. 

We will also learn about how Eid-Ul-Fitr is celebrated around the World. We will continue to 

celebrate the special birthdays of our Nursery children as well.  

Home Reading Books 

Please remember to bring your library book and yellow ‘home learning book’ every Thursday 

so the children can take home a new story. In Nursery, we will look at what the children have 

been reading and drawing at home. Please keep reading stories with your child at home, 

encouraging them to turn the pages and talk about what they can see in the pictures.  

 

Thank you all for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

     Mrs Karir, Mrs Sirazi and Ms Ley. 

     Nursery Team  
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